GRADIENTWIND

March 16, 2023

Caivan Communities
2934 Baseline Road, Suite 302
Ottawa, ON K2H 1B2

Re: Roadway Traffic Noise Addendum
Bronte Green Block C - Oakville, Ontario
SP.1530.015/01 - 2501 Saw Whet Blvd.
GW File No.: 21-300-Addendum Letter #2

Gradient Wind Engineering Inc. (Gradient Wind) was retained by Caivan Communities to undertake a
roadway traffic noise assessment for the proposed residential development located at the intersection of
Bronte Road and Saw Whet Boulevard in Oakville, Ontario (ref. GW21-300-Traffic Noise R1, dated January
6, 2022). This addendum letter is to certify that Gradient Wind has reviewed the updated architectural
drawings prepared by Kirkor Architects and Planners, dated February 24, 2023. The updated drawings
show no significant changes to the design of the building; therefore, the results and conclusions of

Gradient Wind’s noise assessment remain valid.

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss our findings further, please call us (613) 836-0934 or

contact us by e-mail at joshua.foster@gradientwind.com. In the interim, we thank you for the opportunity

to be of service.

Sincerely,

Gradient Wind Engineering Inc.
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Michael Lafortune, C.E.T. Joshua Foster, P.Eng.
Environmental Scientist Lead Engineer
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